
Alternate Delegates Report 

Fall Committee Meeting 

Aloha Area 17 Trusted Servants, 

    First, I want to thank No Ka Oi District #5 for hosting this committee meeting. Time has gone by so 

fast, our last committee meeting of Panel 71 is upon us. Thank you to our officers, standing 

committees and our districts for making this panel full of hope and service through love and 

tolerance, especially working with our GSR’s helping them unite there groups with AA as a whole 

and helping the groups be more informed. 

     Most of the time I would report on my duties but today I have a few things to share of what 

happened since our last assembly. First is the honor of attending the Pacific Regional forum in Salt 

Lake City Utah.  It was the first time for me visiting the state of Utah and it was wonderful. I will 

share more later on my experience there. 

     The one duty I would like to emphasize on is being a member of the AHC steering committee. I am 

proud to be a part the first convention in 2 years and would like to commend our steering 

committee members on working very hard on making this year’s convention possible.  I would really 

like to ask everyone to take back to their groups that we are still taking applications for the 

convention chair for 2023 and also applications for Treasurer and Secretary for AHC.  It is vital for us 

to fill these positions for to have successful conventions in the future. 

I’m also looking forward to our elections assembly in November to forward service in Hawaii, Area 

17.  I look forward to seeing most of you stand for positions in our area. 

With love and service, 

Tommy G, Alternate Delegate 

 


